
 

 
 

 

 

ATLANTIC GOLD FILES NI 43-101 TECHNICAL REPORT 

 

March 15, 2018 

Vancouver, British Columbia – Atlantic Gold Corporation (TSX-V:AGB) ("Atlantic" or the 
"Company") is pleased to announce that it has filed a National Instrument 43-101 ("NI 43-101") 
Technical Report on the Phase 2 Life of Mine Expansion Pre-Feasibility Study in respect of the 
Company’s Moose River Consolidated Gold Mine (the “Study”).  The technical report is available 
for review on SEDAR (www.sedar.com) and on the Company’s website 
(www.atlanticgoldcorporation.com). 

The results of the Study were originally presented in a news release dated Januart 29, 2018, which 
is also available for review on SEDAR and the Company’s website.  There are no material differences 
between the results announced in the news release and the results in this Technical Report. 

 
Atlantic Gold Corporation (www.atlanticgoldcorporation.com) 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 
 
"Steven Dean" 
 
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
+1 604 689-5564 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
release. 
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